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The Socio-Legal Studies Association (SLSA) annual conference is being held in Portsmouth 

between 1st and 3rd of April 2020. Alongside a number of set streams, the conference is 

organised around current topics which speak to this year’s theme ‘law and society in the age of 

populism’. 

 

Our ‘Law, governance, and belonging’ topic, in particular, encourages contributions from those 

with interests in questions of belonging, identity, citizenship, and community, and invites 

papers from a wide range of related disciplines. 

 

Details about the topic and conference can be found via the following links: 

SLSA 2020 conference website 

'Law, governance, and belonging' topic 

Call for papers 

 

The deadline for submissions is 6pm on 10th January 2020.  

 

We intend to develop a collection of essays from papers delivered at the conference. Details 

about this, including a call for papers, will be circulated early in the new year. In the meantime, 

if you wish to express early interest in submitting a paper for consideration to the collection, 

and/or have any questions related to our topic, please feel free to email Caroline Derry and 

Matthew Howard at ouls-belonging@open.ac.uk. 


